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The Uzbek-Korean tourism forum, which became part of the "road show" events, was
held in Seoul. The forum was attended by Umid Shadiev, the Chairman of the
Tourism Committee, and Alisher Abdusalamov, the Ambassador of Uzbekistan to
South Korea, and the Uzbekistan Airways Representative Office in South Korea.

The purpose of the forum was to promote the tourism potential and cultural heritage
of Uzbekistan, as well as to strengthen cooperation between the tourism companies
of both countries.





At the forum, representatives of Uzbekistan Airways showcased the airline's route
network and provided updates on future plans for expanding air services.





 


